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Cahill Sponsors Friends of the Children in Harlem
and the South Bronx

Date: 4/18/24 

Cahill is proud to support the Step Up Gala to be held on April 25 in support of Friends of the Children—a national 
nonprofit organization dedicated to breaking the cycle of generational poverty through salaried, professional 
mentoring. The New York chapter focuses on empowering children from Harlem and the South Bronx to overcome 
various systemic obstacles.
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